
 

1  December 2020 
 

 

2021 Yacht Racing Championship 

Change for published notice of race 

 

Date: 15th December 2020 

 

The BUCS Yacht Racing Championship will take place from the 28th March to 1st April from Port 

Hamble. 

There is a change to NOR 3.5.1 to now read; 

3.5.1 By no later than 1st February 2021, submit a completed  Fairview Booking Form.  The Form is on 

the BUSA Yachting web page here. Late entries will be at the discretion of the OA. 

 

https://busa.co.uk/championships/yacht-Racing-championship-2021

